
The Bangalow Show was another lovely opportunity to promote the Bangalow Garden Club. We were 

again in the Moller Pavilion and welcomed warmly by the Show’s catering team. The recent hail had 

probably decimated many gardens so the delivery of plant material was much less than last year, but 

thanks to a few stalwarts we managed a reasonable display. Here are the results. 

 

 

 
 

  
  
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  
  

 

 
 

 


